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Date:  June 2016
Tdap Vaccination

 (Required for all student entering the 7th grade)
Now is the time to take your child for his or her immunization called the tdap.  This vaccination is needed for all students entering the 7th grade.  Failure to do so may prevent your child from having a smooth transition to the 7th grade. 
The Pasco County Health Departments administers this vaccine free of charge.  After receiving the vaccine please bring the Florida Certificate of Immunization to the school for our records.
Students will not receive their class schedules during registration on August 9, 2016, if they have not provided the school with proof of the vaccine.  If the required documents are not received by August 15, 2016 your child will be excluded from school.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.  Failure to respond by the above date may result in your child being unable to attend the first day of school.

If you should have any questions or concerns please contact the Pasco County Health Department or your family physician.
Sincerely,

Diane Plumley, RN


